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Boneo Water Recycling Plant – December 
2020 /January 2021 
Project update 
It has been a busy year on the project, and we wish to extend our thanks to our neighbours and 
project stakeholders for your ongoing support and understanding. Our project team wishes you a 
safe and happy end of year.  

Our construction team will be on leave from Friday 18 December 2020 and will start returning in 
the new year from Monday 4 January 2021. The operations team will be working through the break 
to support the Plant’s ongoing service and operations.  

Achievements 

In November the project team reached an important milestone in which the project added capacity 
in time for the summer peak to ensure the required level of service during the area’s busy season. 
Below is the team standing on the Moving Bed Bio-Reactor (MBBR) on the day this milestone was 
reached.  

 

Other recent project milestones include: 

- 3.2km of underground pipework installed.  
- The building modifications to the existing tanker receival building.  
- The Thickening building pumps are installed, and the inlet chamber’s mechanical works are 

complete.  
- The Anoxic Tank and Tertiary Treatment Plant (TTP) are both complete.  



 

December 2020 – January 2021 Page 2 of 2 

Upcoming works December and January 

For the reminder of December and during January our team will be focused on the following work: 

- Mechanical and electrical completion activities around the plant 
- Commence Hardscape and Pavements 
- Install cladding on the digester tanks 
- Complete stormwater installation  

Need to get in touch? 

We’re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team: 

Contact: Robyn Brown 
Phone:  0438 674 790 
Email:  Robyn.brown@jhg.com.au   
 
To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
please email robyn.brown@jhg.com.au. 

Community updates are available on South East Water’s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
project page. 

 


